
To: State of Rhode Island General Assembly 

 82 Smith Street 

 Providence, RI 02903 

 

From: Ronald Daignault 

 240 Barnes Road 

 Harrisville, RI 02830 

 

Dear General Assembly, 

 

I am writing to strongly urge you to oppose to the following bills: H5436, H5443, H5651, 

H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, H5891.  I fully support my rights under the Constitution 

of the United States and the 2nd Amendment.  The proposed bills would affect my rights 

as a law-abiding citizen to protect my family and property inside and outside the home.  

It would also affect my ability to enjoy the pastimes in which I participate such as the 

shooting sports, competition shooting and hunting.  The limitations imposed by the 

proposed bills would severely limit the firearms commonly used for these activities. 

 

I can only imagine the outrage of anti-gun proponents if the limitations imposed upon 

the 2nd Amendment were also imposed on other Constitutional Amendments such as 

freedom of speech or freedom of religion. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Ronald Daignault 


